
Athletics Day                                                                                                                                          

Our annual LCDSSA Athletics Day is Tomorrow. Parents are  required to arrange transport for 
their children to and from this event at the Flora Hill Athletics Complex, Retreat Road, Flora Hill. 
The day will start at 9am sharp and conclude at approximately 3pm. There will be no OSHC on 
this day.  In the event of poor weather, the decision to cancel the day will be 
relayed  through MMM radio and SMS at 8:30am and it will become a normal 
school day.                                                                                                                
Thankyou to the parent volunteers who have put their hands up to help on the 
day.  Parents and family members will not be allowed on the field unless they 
are a designated helper.  A program of the day’s events is attached to this 
week’s newsletter.  There will be a canteen open to purchase hot and cold food and drinks, (adults use 
only). Families are welcome to join us for the day to cheer on your child and our school. Please be 
aware this time of year the forecast could be very cold, so it would be a great idea for the children to 
have easily removable warm clothes they can put on over their shorts and t-shirts in-between events.  
The permission note has been edited on uEducateUs to reflect the new date. If you have any issues 
please contact me ASAP. 

EDUCATION WEEK 

This year we have decided to hold an Open morning on Wednesday 17th from 9am to 10am. This is 
an opportunity for parents, grandparents and friends to visit their child’s class.  Prospective families 
are also invited to see our wonderful Literacy and Numeracy Programs in action, finish with a cuppa 
and a chat. 

Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH           Adam Torney  

10th May 2023                                                   Family Name ________________      

10th 五 月  2023 

MARC Van—  next Tuesday 16th May 

There will be MARC next Tuesday.  Could students please return books and 
they will need a  Library bag to be able to borrow.              Thankyou Sue Gen-

May                                          

Thursday 11                    AthleƟcs Day 
Monday– Friday 15-19                  
EducaƟon Week                                      
Tuesday 16                                  MARC 
Wednesday 17            Open Morning      
Tuesday 30                                  MARC 

June 

Monday 12     Kings Birthday holiday 
Tuesday 13             MARC/Swimming 
Wednesday 14                    Swimming  
Thursday 15                         Swimming 
Friday 16                              Swimming 
Monday 19                          Swimming   
Tuesday 20                          Swimming  
Wednesday 21                    Swimming 
Thursday 22                         Swimming 
Friday 23                    Last Day Term 3  

 DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:                                           
BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776                       
MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT 
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC 

We would like to take this            
opportunity to wish all our Mum’s 
a special Mother’s Day                              
this Sunday. 



 

 

 

Grade P/1/2/3 Bryce 

For displaying the strength of Perseverance 

Which demonstrates our school value of 

AchievementCongratulations  

Bryce on being the Star of the Week! You have 
worked hard on your story writing and 

handwriting making every attempt to write in 
lowercase letters and remember your punctuation. 
Thank you for encouraging your class mates to 
make books and showing them how to write and 

illustrate comics. Keep reaching for the stars Bryce, 
Well done! 

Grade  4/5/6 Jess 

For displaying the strengths of Perseverance and 

Love of Learning  

Which demonstrates our school value of Striving 

Congratulations on being star of the week. Your 
independent and group work skills have been 
exceptional this week. It has been so wonderful 

watching you get used to some new routines and 
learning tasks and being motivated to do your 

personal best at all times. 

Keep up the great work Jess! 

 

Grade  4/5/6 Allyrah                                                                   

For displaying the strengths of Perseverance 

and Love of Learning  

Which demonstrates our school value of 

Striving 

Congratulations on being star of the week. Your 
independent and group work skills have been 
exceptional this week. It has been so wonderful 

watching you get used to some new routines and 
learning tasks and being motivated to do your 

personal best at all times. 

Stars of 

the Week 

Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

OSHC                                                                              

This week in OSHC we 
have conƟnued building 
our lego models.  We 
have been playing Uno, 
Match-Ups and Connect 
4 – the children win most of the games, but I do  
occasionally manage to win.  Some of the children 
have been doing lovely, colourful drawings, espe-
cially of flowers. 

Outside, football has been the game favoured, 
when the weather has allowed us to go out.                                                                                                                                       
If you have any queries, please contact me.                                                                                                     

Thankyou Larnie & Sue 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will run 3 days a week,  every Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday from 8am to 8:30am. 

 

 

 

Bunnings Mother’s Day AcƟvity 

Bunnings will be coming to the school on Friday 
12th May to do a Mother's Day acƟvity with our  
students. 

EDUCATION WEEK                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Wednesday 17th Open 
Morning  This is an opportuni-

ty for parents, grandparents 

and friends to visit their child’s 

class. ProspecƟve families are also invited to see 
our wonderful Literacy and Numeracy Programs in 

acƟon. A shared morning tea will be provided at 
10am.  

Please join with us in celebraƟng the wonderful  

educaƟon we offer here at Lockwood SOUTH.  



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

 

Term 2 & 3 

Each Friday our grade 6 leadership team will be selling pies and sausage rolls for lunch eve-
ry Friday. Order forms will need to be returned by 9am Thursday morning each week. 

One of our wonderful parents from school is taking on the Great Ocean Road mara-
thon for a great cause. Please see details below. 
 
Hi Lockwood South families! 
 
On 21st May, I am going to run the 44km Great Ocean Road Marathon. I've never 
run a marathon before, but it's good to do difficult things and I am training hard 
and have even joined a running club so that I can do my best on the day.  
 
I recently found out that somebody very dear to me has terminal prostate cancer 
and I am fundraising to help the Prostate Cancer Foundation of Australia. My goal is 
to raise $3500 and I am well on my way. Donating only takes a minute and any 
amount you can give (no matter how large or small) will go a long way to helping 
fight prostate cancer. 
 
To donate, follow this link: https://gorrf23.grassrootz.com/pcfa/russell-easton, or 
scan the QR code below my picture. 
 
 



ScholasƟc Book Club                                                                     
Issue 3 was aƩached to last 
week's newsleƩer.  Orders can be 
processed through LOOP or placed 
through the school by bringing  
orders with money to the school office.  Please     
return to the school office by Tuesday 16th May 
Thankyou Jo Egan 


